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IN THE MATTER of the Resource Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of Submissions and Further Submissions on 

the Proposed Wellington City District Plan 

 

Minute 30:   

Wrap-up Hearing – Plan Integration Request 
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Introduction 

1. The purpose of this Minute is to respond to a request from Mr Collingbourne on behalf 
of the Onslow Residents Community Association to speak to the Wrap-up Hearing that 
commences on 19 September 2023. 

2. Mr Collingbourne’s request seeks to outline what the Association considers to be the 
solution for integrating the hearing streams, with particular reference to the residential 
and centres hearings (Hearing Streams 2 and 4). 

3. Issues around plan integration is a key purpose of the Wrap-up Hearing and therefore 
the Association is granted leave to speak to the hearing, noting the timetable for the 
pre-hearing circulation of evidence, statements and presentations outlined in Minute 
27. 

4. The Hearing Panel emphasises that the Hearing is not an opportunity to revisit matters 
on which submissions and evidence have already been heard. 

 

5. If you have any questions or concerns relating to this hearing, please contact our 
Hearings Co-ordinator at jaskirat.kaur@wcc.govt.nz. 

 

 
Robert Schofield   
For the Wellington City Proposed District Plan Hearings Panel 

Dated:  11 August 2023 
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